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March 26, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
When four people were asked: "what is the sum of 2 + 2?" three responded 
with "four."  The one hired answered: "whatever you want it to be." 
 
A mere accounting trick; statistics are based on so many non-recurring 
values, standardized none, that of course, you can justify the lies; most 
people, sheep they are, believe what they read. 
 
The poor earth and its inhabitants cry . . . 
 

 
God help us all. 
Amen. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Laura Lelievre 
 

 


